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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION II

101 MARIETTASTREET, N.W.
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

~PR 14 1979

In Reply Refer To:

50-335

Florida Power and Light Company
.Advanced Systems and Technology
Attn: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
P. 0. Box 529100
Hiami, Flor ida 33152

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 79-06B, which requires action by you with regard
to your Combustion Engineering designed pressurized water reactor facility(ies)
with an operating license.

Based on our current understanding of the Three Mile Island accident sequence,
and discussion with the designer of your pressurized water reactor, we have
reason to believe that pressurizer level indication in your facility may not
provide reliable information regarding level in the reactor coolant system
under certain transient or accident conditions. You should immediately
instruct your operating personnel accordingly. In addition you should consider
this possibility in responding to the enclosed bulletin.

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions required
by you, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

r

~ames P. eilly
Director
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Enclosure:
IE Bulletin No. 79-06B



Florida Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant (}A Manager
Post Off'ice Box ]28
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450
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